TOWN OF ORFORD
Board of Selectmen

Purchase & Sale of the

Old Town Hall

Meeting Minutes

July 10, 2014

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Tom Steketee, Anne Duncan Cooley
OTHERS PRESENT:  John Matyka, Ted Cooley, Ann Green, Mark Blanchard, Cicely Richardson (Journal Opinion), Bernie Waugh & Geoffrey Gallagher (Gardner, Fulton & Waugh PLLC), Sheri Clifford (Town Administrator)
The meeting was called to order at 11:05 AM.
Steketee announced the meeting was warranted to finalize the purchase of the Old Town Hall with funds raised by the Orford Historical Society.

Schmidt, on behalf of the Historical Society, thanked John and Marie Matyka for their outstanding stewardship of the building for the past 18 years.  He also thanked the Orford voters for endorsing the warrant article to raise funds for purchasing the Old Town Hall building, and the many contributors who made it possible for the building to be purchased.  Schmidt recognized the Selectboard and the Acquisition Advisory Committee for all of their hard work and assistance with this project.
The deed was signed by John Matyka, Selectboard Members present.  A check was presented to Matyka and Matyka presented the Selectboard with a key to the building.
Schmidt turned over a memorandum of inventory of contents of the Old Town Hall building.

The meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM
Respectfully Submitted,
